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Points to Remember for W/B 06.2.23 

Follow us on Twitter  @WhitleySchool Subscribe to our YouTube 

DATES 

February 

Mon 6th -  Whitley Mental Health Week begins 

Fri 10th—Valentine Disco (£2.00 via Parent Pay) 3:20pm  - 4.30pm 

     Scottish Dancing Cancelled due to the Valentine’s Disco 

Tues 14th—3:30 Conway Residential Meeting Y4 (Mrs Downey’s Class 2) 

Fri 17th – Break up for half term 

Mon 27th –  School Closed—Inset  Day 

Tue 28th -  School re-opens for children 

March  

Thu 2nd—World Book Day (letter has been sent)   

Mon 27th—Reports out for Years 1-5 

Wed  29th  - Reception and Y6 parent Evening   (Book look for Y1 –Y5) 

Thu 30th -  Reception and Y6  Parent Evening (Book look for Y1 –Y5) 

Fri 31st - Break up for the Easter holidays  

 

April 

Mon 17th  - School opens for Summer Term 
 

Residentials 2023 

Year 4 Residential to Conway: 2nd – 4th May 2023 

Year 6 Residential to Min-y-Don: 10th – 14th July 2023 

 

FoWs  Valentine’s Disco  
Friends of Whitley School (FoWS) will be holding Valentines disco on: 

Friday 10th February  

3:20pm  - 4.30pm 
£2.00  Please pay via Parent Pay 

Children can bring a change of clothes to school 

Please pay Emily and names will go on the list  

Amazing Singing from Whitley 

FoWS Lottery Results 

Lots of numbers still available – support your school and help raise £3,200!   

Please consider joining this year. 

Contact Derry 07973281124 for help and to see which numbers are available. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Thank you for supporting our school in this way 

Young Voices 2023 
 

Huge thanks to Mrs Downey for 

making it possible for our chil-

dren to enjoy this singing oppor-
tunity.  

 

 
Thanks also to Miss Bostock, Miss Smith and Mrs 

Broom for coming along and helping to ensure every-

thing ran smoothly. The children sang beautifully and 

had an unforgettable experience. 
 

This is one of the many opportunities we have to de-

velop the children’s characters and participate in live 

musical performances.   
 

Our next performance will be the Weaverham Music 

Festival on March 28th. 

 

 

28/01/2023 25 A Manning £50 

01/02/2023 34 Jen Parker £25 

Reception and Year 1 Phonics Cards 

Many of you have asked us about the cards that we use for our Phonics Teaching.  These can be purchased from 
the following link. There are two packs for reception and one pack for year 1.  

https://collins.co.uk/collections/little-wandle-letters-and-sounds-revised-phonics-flashcards    

mailto:admin@whitley.cheshire.sch.uk
https://twitter.com/WhitleySchool
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOEY-zDh5QBstC2exBNbnbw?pbjreload=10
https://collins.co.uk/collections/little-wandle-letters-and-sounds-revised-phonics-flashcards


Whitley Pupils Shine at Inter School Hockey Event 

Last Friday we took a mixed Hockey 

team to an interschool tournament at 

Weaverham High School.   

The children did an amazing job and 

were competing against some much 

bigger schools that had a larger pool 

of players to choose from. 

In true Whitley form, the children 

battled hard and came second over-

all! This was a fantastic result and a 

testament to the children’s hard work 

and tenacity. 

We are very grateful to the staff who 

regularly give up their time to ensure 

that our pupils can attend these 

events and have these opportunities 

on a regular basis. 


